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John Schreiner <hangit@frontiernet.net>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:20 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61 Regulation of Retail Forex

Please leave the leverage and margin requirements at their current levels. Government controls too much of our
lives already. Raising the margin requirements will only cause those learning to trade the possibility of losing
greater amounts of money. We already know it is a risky endeavor and are willing to take that risk as well as
assume the potential reward.

John Schreiner
W8976 Pine Crest Ln.
Shawano, WI 54166


